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THE HOWARD PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Square, Elford, Tamworth, Staffordshire, B79 9DB


Chief Executive Officer:  Mr Paul Lovern
Headteacher:  Miss R Mills
Telephone:  01827 383292
e-mail:  r.mills@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk
e-mail:  howardoffice@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk 

website:  www.howard.staffs.sch.uk

24th September 2019
Dear Parents

Creation Vs Evolution & Orienteering
On Monday 14th October 2019 the children in class 3 will be spending the day at St Mary’s, Colton.  They will be participating in ‘Creation Vs Evolution’ workshops with Revered. Anne at St Mary’s Church and also participate in orienteering activities in the grounds of St Mary’s School
The children will be transported to St Mary’s by school minibus, and they will need to be collected from Richard Crosse Church of England Primary School at 3pm.  Please let us know on the reply form if your child will be in care club that day.  The children should wear full school uniform, and will need a packed lunch.  We are able to provide one if desired.
For security, please give permission using the link sent via secure email.
Yours sincerely

Miss H Jennings
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